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PHILADELPHIA — The Academy of Natural Sciences, the oldest natural science research 

institution and museum in the Americas, is pleased to welcome two new members to its governing 

body. 

 Kathryn Smith Frorer, of Bryn Mawr, and Kenneth J. Warren, of Haverford, are the newest 

members of the Board of Trustees. 

 Frorer graduated from the Wharton School, University of Pennsylvania, and received an 

M.B.A in finance from the University of California, Berkeley. She was employed by Goldman Sachs 

& Co. Inc, and Dakin Securities before joining Rosenberg Capital. In 1993, she and her husband, 

Peter, founded Frorer Partners, an investment company. She raised three children and ran a 

profitable yoga studio before moving back to the Philadelphia area last year. 

Warren is an environmental lawyer with more than 25 years of experience. He graduated 

from Brown University and earned a law degree from the University of Pennsylvania Law School. 

He counsels clients on environmental matters including compliance, remediation and alternative 

energy. He is listed in the leading national and international guides of lawyers for environmental 

law and was chair of the American Bar Association’s Section of Environment, Energy and 

Resources in 2003-04. He was appointed to the Environmental Protection Agency’s National 

Environmental Justice Advisory Council 2000-06. He writes a regular column for The Legal 

Intelligencer. 

  “Kathy and Ken bring expertise and enthusiasm and are great assets for the Academy as it 

approaches its 200th birthday in 2012,” said Academy Board Chairman R. James Macaleer. 

# # # 

Founded in 1812, The Academy of Natural Sciences is the oldest natural science research 
institution and museum In the Americas and a world leader in biodiversity and environmental 
research. The mission of the Academy is the encouragement and cultivation of the sciences. 

 

The Academy is located at 1900 Benjamin Franklin Parkway and is open Monday through Friday 
from 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and weekends until 5 p.m. Admission is $10 for adults, $8 for children 

ages 3-12, seniors, college students and military personnel, and free for children under 3. There is 
an additional $2 fee for “Butterflies!” 
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